
From: Sarah Bryson   
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 6:51 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@townofriverview.ca> 
Subject: Objection of rezoning from R1 - Single Dwelling to RM – Residential Mix 

I have been a resident of Riverview for over 20 years. I have raised my kids here and pay my 
taxes. I strongly object to the rezoning from R1 - Single Dwelling to RM – Residential Mix 
being discussed in the Dec 9th, 2024 town meeting.  

The purpose of the proposed amendments (300-7-18 Stonehouse & Danbury) is to rezone a 
portion of the property bearing PID 05117688 from R1 – Single Dwelling to RM – Residential 
Mix in order to permit the construction of 72 semi-detached dwellings.  

I object to letting you ruin our property values and neighborhoods to squeeze in some 
apartments which will be low rental crack dens in 10 year's time or less.  

Regards, 

Sarah Bryson  
Riverview, NB 




